Sign up for MBSO's eNewsletter!

When you sign up for MBSO's eNewsletter you get the latest news and events along with concert reminders.

You also receive the latest edition of NEWSBEAT! and links to our concert flyers and websites.

Simply click here to go to the sign up page:

http://eepurl.com/kuohz



Hi Alexander

With the first concert of the year behind us, we are now making our final preparations to go on tour to New Zealand! A special New Zealand tour email will be sent out early next week detailing what we will be doing on tour and where we will be performing.

May edition of Newsbeat!

The second edition of Newsbeat! for 2014 is now out! Click here to read it.

RADF Grant

MBSO has been successful in being awarded a \$2,330 Regional Arts Development Fund grant from the Moreton



Bay Regional Council. MBSO will utilise this grant to hold a photoshoot which will provide up-to-date images for the MBSO website and other publicity flyers, as well as to update the MBSO website to include the MBSO Junior Strings and other smaller ensembles.

The Regional Arts Development Fund is a Queensland Government and Moreton Bay Regional Council partnership to support local arts and culture.



MBSO at the Markets

MBSO has been busy busking at the Redcliffe Jetty Markets and at the Redcliffe-Kippa-Ring Lions' Markets at the Redcliffe Showgrounds. Our publicity officer, Ruth Petrovic, has been very proactive at providing opportunities for MBSO to be seen in the community, raising the orchestra's profile. Members of MBSO have busked and sold MBSO



merchandise at both markets and have collected the entrance fee at the Lions' Market. To date MBSO and has raised over \$800 from these events! MBSO will have another chance to raise more money and awareness of the orchestra at the Lions' markets again on the 15th of June! All proceeds go towards funding the New Zealand Tour!



Click here to go to the sign up page:

http://eepurl.com/kuohz